Forum To Holdi
Second Meeting
On December 3

The Rice Forum will hold it’s
second all-school meeting of the
year at 7:15 pm, December 3,
in the Student Center Grand Hall.

To fulfill its new duty of not
only bringing guest speakers to
campus but also furnishing a
place for discussion of student
opinion, the Forum has chosen
four students to speak and lead
discussions on certain timely is-
sues.

College and School Spirit

Mike Lockerd, president of Will
Rice College, will speak on “Col-
lege Spirit versus School Spirit.”

The social rule prohibiting
campus parties and activities
during week-nights will be the
subject of a talk by Bruce Hen-
drickson, the Baker College coun-
cilman-at-large,

“The Rice Hymn”

Gene. Swilley, Band drum ma-
jor, will discuss the proposed
adoption of “The Rice Hymn” as
school alma mater.

To close the discussion, the
Honor Council vice-president,
Charlotte Reeves, will speak on
Rice’s Honor System.




